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July 22,2010

Mr. JeffParks
Division of Water Rights
State Water Resourses Control Board
P.O. Box 2000
Sacramento" CA 95812

RE: Friends of the River's Petition for Reconsideration for the Cinnamon Ranch Hydroelectric
Project, FERC # 6885

Dear Mr. Parks,

Friends of the River filed a Petition for Reconsideration of the Cinnamon Ranch Hydroelectric
Project 401 certification in June 2010. At the time of filing, we served a copy of the filing on the
owner/operator of record, Mr. Richard Moss. According to both FERC's Mailing List and Service
List, Mr. Moss's designated representative is Ms. Alletta Belin of Shute, Mihaly & Weinburger.
This is where we sent correspondence.

Sincerely,

4u/cnk
Kelly L. Catlett
for Alexandra Borack
Friends of the River


